Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th April, 1935.

"LA_CRESCENTAM
ax

I was duly favoured with your letter of the 10th

instant ROLEBSEBNILPEESBRODSTRD

In reply to the several enquiries contained in your
letter I have to state that 1~
(1) The particulars desired as far
etailed in the copy of the report for the
freeboards in accordance with the International Convention which
been forwarded to the Beoard, A photostat copy of
report of the Annual Freeboard Survey, held at Yokohama on
23rd October 1934, is enclosed herewith, This report does

not give any of the detailed information desired, but meredy
certifies that the Annual Survey was held and had been completed
to the Surveyor's satisfaction.

On the 20th and 23rd October 1934, the port and

board boilers were surveyed at Yokohama, when the boilers

found or placed in good order dnor ¥epairs were effected,

as is usual with n ‘epairs, no detail

A

atv Yokeohama is being




3011

v Rwl

=

L4
»
e
-
b4
L3
L
L
&
&
&
&
L
-
*
"
@
®
-
o
L




